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Intervention by the delegation of Ukraine
Mr. President,

Ukraine welcomes the delegation of Saudi Arabia and thanks for the presentation of the National report.

We acknowledge the dedication of the government with respect to implementation of the recommendations accepted during its second UPR cycle, in particular those aimed at continuing efforts to promote gender equality and strengthen the role of women in society.

We also commend:

- introduction of the National plan to combat crimes of trafficking in persons;

- measures taken to strengthen access to quality education;

- some progress made on the way to implement the recommendations concerning protection of freedom of religion or belief;

- adoption of the Law on associations and foundations;

- some measures taken towards guaranteeing the rights to migrant workers.

We welcome the commitment of the Government to conduct the investigation into the Khashoggi case, as reconfirmed in today's presentation of the delegation, and look forward to its results.

We recommend:

-
to acсed to the ICCPR and ICESC;
-
to ensure further progress in advancing women’s rights.

Thank you.
